PTFA News
World book day events 
The past few years we’ve had a sponsored readathon around World Book Day. Last year the children raised over £800 for the PTFA pot - to spend on activities or materials that develop a love of reading. We’ll be asking children to read or listen to lots of books again this year from Sunday 2nd March - Thursday 6th March. Full details will be sent next week including how to set up your child’s individual online sponsorship form and how to get involved in the challenge. With the funds raised last year - we’ve been able to fund an author to come to the school! Please get involved! We’ve also got a few costumes that you can rent and return for a small donation - we’ll post these just before half term! 
Easyfundraising update 
We’ve now exceeded £1,000 THANK YOU. The easiest way to support our PTA is to sign up to easyfundraising! It's simple, shop with 8,000+ online retailers and we'll receive a free donation. This month only, with their Free £2 App-eal, if you register to support us via their app, we'll get £2, plus when 10+ of you register we'll unlock more bonus funding! Get the app now and choose to support St Luke’s Park Primary PTFA - Essex. All money raised is spent on the children of the school and extra activities to help bring lots of fun and smiles. 
Dates for your diary 
We’re working on some adult events - more info will be coming soon but in meantime please save the following dates to your diary: Friday 21st March (Evening) Friday 16th May (Evening) 
Thanks, as always for your continued support Laura, Nicola, Liz, Ashlee, Claudia, Gemma, Kayleigh, Maria, Melanie & Sophie
